3/19/15 NCRTAC Injury Prevention Committee Minutes

-We discussed how many sites/counties are interested in having the lifejacket loaner station placed at
one of their swimming/boating sites.

-As of now there are 12 sites interested in getting a loaner station.

-We need to circle back with each of the sites to make sure they got a firm commitment from the
landowner if it is ok to place a station on their property. After those commitments are in, then we can
decide who will get the stations for this year. Depending on how many more commitments come in, we
can hold those over for next year’s project when we get more funding.

-PJ also said that CMN might be interested in funding some of this project. He will meet with their staff
to discuss the idea and get back to Michelle.

-We talked about the idea of partial funding for any of the sites and most people didn’t think they could
get any other funding from another organization and would need the full RTAC funding to do the
project.

-It was suggested to put the application on the RTAC website.
-We also discussed having a due date for all final applications.

-The local Boy Scout is going to build 3 stations, more if we having the funding. They will also deliver the
stations when completed.



